
 

 
 

 

NOTICE 

 Date: 10/04/2024 

 

Attention all hostel students, 

Dear Hostel Students, 

We are pleased to announce that the management has decided to introduce an 

additional day for serving Non-Vegetarian food to all hostel students. For those 

preferring vegetarian options, the Canteen will continue to serve during the same time 

slot. 

This change is aimed at accommodating the diverse dietary preferences of our students. 

The final schedule for the additional Non-Veg food service is as follows:- 

Day: Wednesday 

Time: 12:00 Noon to 1:00 PM  

Bus Departure Time: 12:00 Noon from the Main Gate (Non-Veg Hostelite Only) 
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